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Sir .Arthur Currie, Vice Chancellor 
lie Œil 1 University 
Montreal, p. Q.

My dear Mr. Currie:

Would you please send me at your earliest 

convenience a copy of the address which you sre to deliver 

at our Commencement exercises here on June the fifteenth.

It is essential that we have this considerably in advenee 

of the ?bove date in order that we may prepare our copy 

for the college newspaper and for our press notices of the 

day, which must go out several days previous to the fifteenth.

Thanking you very kindly for this favor,

I am,

Very truly yours,

Editor~in-Chief.


